
A meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Tuesday evening, March 29, 2010 at 6:32 p.m. 
  
Present:  Peter A. Hamilton, Chairman; Theresa E. McNulty, Clerk 
  George G. Samia, Town Administrator 

Christine White, Principal Clerk 
 
M/McNulty, s/Miksch, a unanimous vote, approve the Annual and Special Town Meeting 
Schedule for the May 10, 2010 meetings. 
 
M/McNulty, s/Miksch, a unanimous vote, approve the renewal of the Seasonal Wine & Malt 
License for New England Kart Raceway dba F1 Outdoor Kart Racing of 798 North Bedford Street. 
 
M/McNulty, s/Miksch, a unanimous vote, approve to appointment Edward Gardner, Building 
Inspector, as the designee for the perambulation of the Town. 
 
VOTE: Yes – Hamilton, McNulty, Miksch; a unanimous vote in favor. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:35 p.m. 
 
 
 
___________________________Clerk  
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